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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
July 12, 2024 
 
Ms. Lawanda Gilbert, Director 
Ms. Sherri L. Golden, Secretary of the Board 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
Office of Cable Television and Telecommunications 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
Trenton, NJ  08625  
 
 

Re: Initial Comments of Cablevision of Monmouth, LLC in Support of the Renewal of its 
System-Wide Franchise 

 
Dear Ms. Gilbert and Ms. Golden: 
 
Pursuant to your request of June 13, 2024, enclosed please find the Initial Comments of Cablevision of 
Monmouth, LLC (“Cablevision of Monmouth”) submitted in support of the renewal of its system-wide 
franchise (the “Initial Comments”).   
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at 
James.Wallace3@AlticeUSA.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

James Wallace, III 
Counsel, Franchising & Regulatory Policy 
 
cc:  Brian Quinn, Senior Director, Government Affairs, Altice USA 
 Aeisha Hayward, Manager, Government Affairs, Altice USA 

Vaughn Parchment, Esq., Norris McLaughlin, P.A. 
 


